
Join us throughout the year for other fun events!

Learn more at www.stmes.org/parents

What is the Parent Guild?

The mission of the St. Mark’s Parent Guild 

is to foster parent engagement in the school 

community, to strengthen school programs 

with financial and volunteer support, and 

to create meaningful and fun events for our 

students and families.  

The Parent Guild is our version of the PTA, 

and all current parents are automatically 

members of the Parent Guild.  Meetings 

typically happen once a month, and we invite 

all parents to join us!  

While certain safety protocols might mean 

that the Parent Guild will operate in a 

different way this year, we look forward to 

supporting our community in the best way 

possible.  Be on the lookout for updates on all 

Parent Guild activities in the weekly Parent 

Guild e-mail, sent to parents every Tuesday.

Pictured Above are the 2020-2021 Parent Guild Officers, with their families: 
Emily Baker Amelio (President), Lindsay Parmer (Secretary), Pam Klein (Treasurer), 
Rista Ackermann (Vice-President / President-Elect).


